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ARPIN GROUP HIRES PAMELA RYAN
AS DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

EAST GREENWICH, R.I. (July 7, 2008) - Arpin Group, Inc. has hired Pamela Ryan as
director of human resources.

Ryan will guide and manage the overall provision of human resources services, policies, and
programs for the entire company to include both the domestic and international divisions. Her
duties will entail recruiting and staffing, benefits administration, performance management and
improvement systems, employee orientation,
professional development, training, safety, and
health & wellness.

"Pam has over 25 years experience in HR and has a
proven track record of program development with
several well respected companies across New
England," said David Arpin, President and CEO of
Arpin Group, Inc. "We are pleased to welcome her
to our Arpin family and look forward to the
leadership she will bring to our organization."

Ryan previously held the position of Vice President of HR Business Organizational Development
at The CCS Companies in Newton, Mass. There she partnered with senior leadership to provide
consulting services related to current workforce and succession planning needs, leadership
development and mentor program design and development.

She holds a bachelor's degree from Rhode Island College, attended the Massachusetts School of
Law, and currently attends Providence College.

About Arpin Group, Inc:
Arpin Group, Inc. is the holding company for Arpin Van Lines, Arpin International Group and
Arpin Moving Systems (Canada). Headquartered in West Warwick, R.I., Arpin Group is an
industry leader in household goods moving, corporate, government and military relocation, and
specialized transportation services. With a reputation for excellent service, Arpin Group is the
only family owned and operated company that has remained dominant and successful for more
than a century. Arpin is the official mover of the LPGA, a member of the Customs Trade
Partnership Against Terrorism, the American Moving and Storage Association and the world
headquarters is fully accredited by the International Federation of International Furniture
Removers (FIDI). For more information, please visit http://www.arpin.com.
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